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Docket No. 50-341

The Detroit Edison Company
ATTN: B. Ralph Sylvia

Senior Vice President
; Nuclear Operations

6400 North Dixie .91ghway
Newport, MI 48166

Centlemen:-

This acknowledges your letter of August 26, 1988, which provided the current
status of your question bank development to support an NRC adrninistered requali- {
fication examination at Fermi 2.,

!'

We have evaluated all of the activities presented in your letter which impact !
j considerably in your development of quality test questions for use in our |
| October 31, 1988 requalification examination, and find that your bank, at t

] present, would be insufficient to meet our needs. [
r

Based on the above, we concur in your request to delay our examination until !

the fourth quarter of 1989. !

We would like to be appraised of your progress in the development of your exam |bank and will reschedule our requalification exam consistent with that progress ;

and at a mutually agreeable date. L

'
.

Sincerely,

Geoffrey C. Wright, Chief |
Operations Branch

,

cc: Patricia Anthony Licensing )
G. Overbeck, Training Manager [P. A. Marquardt, Corporate t

Legal Departnent !
DCD/DCB (RIDS) ;

Licensing Fee Management Branch '

Resident Inspector, RIII
,

Ronald Callen, Michigan i
Public Service Comission .

Harry H. Voight, Esq. '

Michigan Department of
Public Health .

Monroe County Office of :

Civil Preparedness i
J. N. Hannon, LOLB

|,

52 Bk B b |.

!&i' Z88R mg., : f,E-9:

PNU '

'
L


